








 

 

PUNE DISTRICT EDUCATION ASSOCIATION’S 

SETH GOVIND RAGHUNATH SABLE COLLEGE OF PHARMACY and POLY 

Event Name: Teachers day 

Date: 05/09/2024 

Venue: Seminar Hall 

Number of students: 90 

Teachers' Day is observed annually across the country on 5th September to commemorate the birth 

anniversary of Dr. Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan and to mark the importance of teachers in our lives, 

appreciating and acknowledging their efforts in shaping sophisticated and responsible individuals. The 

institute celebrated Teachers' Day on 5th September 2024. In the morning session, lectures for final-year 

B.Pharm students were conducted by final-year M.Pharm students, while lectures for S.Y. B.Pharm and 

T.Y. B.Pharm students were conducted by final-year B.Pharm students. Additionally, S.Y.D.Pharm 

students conducted lectures for S.Y.D.Pharm. A formal function was organized by the students to express 

respect and gratitude towards the teachers. The program began with a welcome to all dignitaries, followed 

by a tribute to Dr. Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan, the second President of India and an academic philosopher. 

Hon. Dr. Pandit Shelake, Principal of Waghire College of Arts, Commerce, and Science, Saswad, was the 

chief guest for the function. Ms. Pradnya Yadav, a final-year B.Pharm student, delivered the anchoring 

and preamble for the function, followed by a student's speech. Several student representatives, including 

Ms. Isha Dhole (M.Pharm), Ms. Priynaka Rajge (M.Pharm), Ms. Shreya Yadav (Final Year B.Pharm), 

Ms. Shital Mane (S.Y.D.Pharm New), and Ms. Sejal Shinde (S.Y.D.Pharm Poly), shared their 

experiences of teaching with everyone. Guidance was provided by Dr. Smita Pawar, Vice-Principal, and 

Prof. Vishakha Gaikwad, H.O.D. Polytechnic. Thereafter, Dr. Rajashree Chavan, Principal, addressed the 

students, appreciating everyone's participation and congratulating all the students who took on the role of 

teachers for the smooth conduct of academics that day. She also praised their efforts. The chief guest, 

Hon. Dr. Pandit Shelke, shared his thoughts with the students and staff on the occasion, encouraging the 

students to excel in the field of pharmacy. The program concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Ms. 

Anuja Bhosale, followed by the national anthem. The event was attended by all D.Pharm, B.Pharm, and 

M.Pharm students, along with faculty members. The program was coordinated by Dr. Pradnya Jagtap, 

Prof.D.B.Jagtap and Prof. Shital Darekar, the Cultural In-charges. 
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Glimpses of Programme 

 

       

 

 

       

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

                                                           Dr.R.S.Chavan 


